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| am writing to object to the following Policies: SP PL10 pages 80-87, and Figure 3.11; Policy SP PL9, pages 77-80
and Concept Plan Figure 3.10; Policy SA45: Land Between Camlet Way and Crescent Way, Hadley Wood, page
364; Policy SA54, page 374; and Policy SA62 page 383 and SP CL4 pages 277-279 — all of which propose the de-
designation of Green Belt for housing and other purposes. These sites are part of the historic Enfield Chase,
which is unique in the southeast and played an important role in the development of Enfield. It is a rare and
valuable landscape asset and its loss would cause permanent harm not only to the Green Belt but also to the
very character of the borough. The congestion and air pollution will increase, the free space for my children
who love to explore the open fields will be forever lost. The traffic congestion will cause more harm to an
already overpopulated area for cars. | urge you please to re-think this and find alternative Brownfields sites.
The areas of the Green Belt that may be targeted for development are home to endangered species
and rich mosaics of biodiversity, which cannot be replaced.

Enfield Resident.



